
 
Mass Intentions 

 
Monday, June 20 
      7:30 AM Holy Trinity……………Knights of Columbus Council  
                                                              500 family & friends  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………..……..Living & deceased Steffen &   
                                                              Dalton Families  
Tuesday, June 21 
      7:30 AM  Holy Trinity……..…….Christopher Enoch  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……..…….…Victor & Rosemary Luzar  
Wednesday, June 22 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……….…….Jim Neary  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………....Michael & Mary Landry  
                                                               20th Wedding Anniversary  
Thursday, June 23 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……….…….Matilda Smargiassi  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………....Amelia Baxley  
Friday, June 24 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……….…….Cecilia Madison  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Living & deceased members  
                                                        James & Evelyn McCarthy Family  
Saturday,  June 25 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..Barbara Pillai  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Carmen Florio  
      4:30 PM  St. Joseph………………For our parishioners  
      5:15 PM  Emmanuel…………...…Eugene Wilson  
 Sunday, June 26 
      8:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………Jerry Schenking  
    10:00 AM  St. Joseph………………Kathy & Jim Pettit  
                                                               Anniversary  
    10:30 AM  Emmanuel…………...…For our parishioners  
    11:30 AM  Holy Trinity……….…...For our parishioners  
                                                               
Next Week’s Readings:    
Kings 19: 16b, 19-21; Psalms 16: 1-2 and 5, 7-11; Galatians 5: 1, 13-
18; Luke 9: 51-62 
 
Confessions: 
Emmanuel:      Saturday:  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 
Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 
St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM 

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 
Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 
E-mail: emmparishoffice@gmail.com 

Deacon Rusty Baldwin 
Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 

Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 
Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 

Michelle Carner, Music Director 
 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St. - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 
Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 
E-mail: busmgr.holytrinity@gmail.com  

Judith L Trick, Business Manager 
Marina Dodaro, Secretary 

Lynda Middleton, DRE/Pastoral Associate 
Krista Schupbach, Music Director 

  

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 
Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 
E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

ritazatstjoseph@sbcglobal.net 
Joe Spanel, Maintenance 

Bradley Wilson, Music Director 
 

 
Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  
Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
 
Contact your parish office to: Register , schedule Baptism, 
Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound. 
 
 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes 
 June 19, 2022 

The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 
Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 

Parochial Vicar:  Fr. Matthew Keller, C.PP.S. 
In residence:  Fr. Ken Pleiman, C.PP.S. 

 Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 
www.cpps-preciousblood.org  
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REGIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

     Farewell Fr. Matt! 
 

Open House - Sunday, June 19th 
 12:00 Noon – 2:00 PM 

 
  K of C Bainbridge Hall 

 
Join us as we thank Fr. Matt for his 
five years of ministry with us in the 

Downtown Dayton Parishes. 
 

 

Peter’s Pence Collection – There will be a second collection tak-
en the weekend of June 25-26, 2022 in support of the Peter’s 
Pence Collection which enables the Holy Father to support victims 
of war and natural disasters and others most in need of assistance. 
Support for such papal efforts is rooted in the scriptural message 
to take care of the poor. For more information on Peter’s Pence, 
please visit the Vatican’s Peter’s Pence website: 
www.obolodisanpietro.va/en.html. 
 

Formed Pick of the Week - Presence: The Mystery of the  
Eucharist—Session 2.  
  

Biking for Babies – On July 11th we will host a number of young 
adults who are raising awareness and funds to renew a culture for 
life. Since 2009 organizers have biked across the United States  
for the cause of life. As part of their mission, they partner with 
pregnancy resource centers who provide direct care for women 
and families in need and share their joy in sacrificing for the sake 
of others they may never meet. We are looking for volunteers to 
help provide a meal for the cyclists by preparing a covered dish to 
share. Please call or email the rectory office if you are able to help 
with this project. 
 

Dare to date! Marr iage Uncorked from Region 7 par ishes save 
the date for future date nights: kayaking on July 9th and salsa 
dancing on August 13th. 
 

The St. Vincent de Paul Thrift Store at 945 S. Edwin C. Moses 
Blvd. is hiring for dozens of positions: sorter, sales associate,  
non-CDL drivers, and managers. These are benefit-eligible  
full and part-time positions that pay $15 to $20 per hour plus  
incentives. The work supports our St. Vincent de Paul ministries 
in our parish and throughout the region. Apply in-person 10am -
5pm Mon.-Fri., or email Paula Cosby at pcos-
by@stvincentdayton.org.  
 

Baptism Class - Baptism classes offered on the fir st Saturday 
of every month at 10:00 am. A Baptism class is required for all 
parents before their first child is baptized. To register contact your 
parish office. The next baptism class is at Emmanuel on July 2. 

FR. ANGELO’S REFLECTION 
  
Several years ago, I was talking with a person who had left the Catholic 
Church to try the Ginghamsburg church on I-75. She was looking for a 
place that was more in tune with the times, a place that was relaxed and 
used multi-media for worship. After about a year, Elaine noticed that 
something was missing in her life. Over time she came to see that she 
had a real hunger for the Eucharist and decided to return to the Catholic 
Church because her deepest hungers could only be filled with the 
Eucharist, the Real Presence of Christ received at Mass in the Body  
and Blood of Jesus.     
 
For Catholics, the Eucharist is at the heart of our religious life. As the 
years go on, our love for the Eucharist does not decline with age, but 
rather, increases, and our participation in this mystery draws us into a 
place of greater trust and intimacy with God.       
 
Melchizedek, who was a king and a priest of God the Most High 
recognized the hand of God at work in his life and in the life of Abram. 
In a prayer of thanksgiving for Abram’s victory over four other kings, 
Melchizedek offers a sacrifice of thanksgiving using bread and wine, 
signifying the staples of life. This offering is a foreshadowing of the 
Eucharist just as the story of the multiplication of the loaves and fish is 
a foreshadowing of the Eucharist.  
 
Like the people in Luke’s Gospel we come to Jesus in the Eucharist  
as a people in need of healing. All too often our culture looks to  
medication as a quick fix for pain in life. The advertisements for Advil, 
Tylenol, Aspirin and Excedrin show the face of a person in great pain.  
Within thirty seconds the person is shown smiling, happy and resuming 
normal activity because they took the right pill. This picture lulls us 
into thinking there is a “quick fix” for all our problems in life.   
 
But, Jesus doesn’t offer us a quick fix. Life is not that simple. The  
Eucharist is not a wonder drug. It does not change our human  
condition. Rather, “the Eucharist changes how we view ourselves and 
our world. Through the Eucharist we come to see that God’s grace and 
life are in the world. The Eucharist helps us to move forward in spite of 
fear, despair or anger, helps us suppress unkind words and thoughts 
toward others and neutralizes destructive behavior. When we turn to the 
Lord in the Eucharist instead of relying solely on ourselves, we find the 
courage, resolution and perseverance to work on those matters in our 
life that need to be changed.” (Quote by Wilfred Theisen OSB) 
 
One day a man was driving home from work and decided to stop & 
watch a little league baseball game. As he sat on the bench behind the 
1st base line, he asked one of the boys for the score. We’re behind 14  
to nothing he said with a smile. Really, the man said. You don’t look 
very discouraged. Discouraged?!--the boy asked with a puzzled look.  
“Why should we be discouraged? We haven’t been up to bat yet!”  
The Eucharist strengthens us to never give up because here we receive  
food from heaven which connects us to eternal life. 
 
In today’s gospel, only Jesus is able to provide food for such a large 
crowd. Like the disciples we often look at life with the mind-set of 
scarcity; “There is not enough for everyone.” We look at our  
shortcomings and limitations and miss the abundance that is possible 
when we connect our lives to Jesus. The abundance of bread given to  
us by Jesus will always be enough to satisfy the hunger of the world.  
 
Whenever we receive the body and blood of Jesus may we be aware 
that the Real Presence of Jesus is with us to fill our every need and to 
strengthen us so that we may respond like Christ to whatever comes our 
way today, building up of the Body of Christ, as we wait in joyful hope 
for the coming of our Savior Jesus Christ. 
 

For Catholics, the Eucharist is at 
the heart of our religious life.  

Father’s Day Prayer 
 

God our Father, we give you thanks and praise  
for fathers young and old. 

We pray for young fathers, newly embracing their vocation; 
may they find courage and perseverance to balance work, 

family and faith in joy and sacrifice. 
We pray for our own fathers around the world whose  

children are lost or suffering; may they know that the God  
of compassion walks with them in their sorrow. 

We pray for men who are not fathers but still mentor and 
guide us with fatherly love and advice. 

We remember fathers, grandfathers, and great grandfathers 
who are no longer with us but who live forever in our memory 

and nourish us with their love. Amen 

http://www.obolodisanpietro.va/en.html
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Congratulations to the Dan Zook family, the winners of $2,225.50 
in the 50/50 drawing. A very nice chunk of change. 
 
Our Sincere Sympathy is extended to Ron Bird and family on the 
passing of Maureen. Her funeral Mass will be celebrated at Holy 
Trinity at a future date. May she rest in peace. 
 
Congratulations to the newlyweds Elizabeth Seiler  and Austin 
Lassell married at Holy Trinity this past Friday. We wish you a long 
and blessed marriage. 
 
Training Next Sunday - There will be training for  new Lectors 
and Eucharistic Minister NEXT Sunday, June 26. If you are interested 
in becoming a lector, training will be after the 11:30 Mass. If you are 
interested in becoming a Eucharistic Minister, training will be after 
the 8:30 Mass. Please call Judi at the parish office by Wednesday if 
you will be coming for the training – 937-228-1223. 
 
Have You Been Attending Holy Trinity For Awhile, but just 
haven’t registered in the parish? You are most welcome to do so. 
There are registration forms on the book case at the entrance to 
church, or you can go online to HolyTrinitydayton.org and or print off 
a registration form and mail it to 272 Bainbridge Street, Dayton, OH 
45402 or drop it in the collection basket when you come to church. 
  
Welcome to our  newest registered member : Susan McElroy, we 
are happy to have you as part of our parish family.  
  

 

Our Trinity Sunday Picnic was a grand celebration thanks to so 
many parishioners pitching in to make it happen. From the Saturday 
set-up crew to the folks who picked up food and beverages, the 
grillers, the runners, the ice man, the game organizers and all who 
came to enjoy themselves, but especially to the crew who stayed until 
the  end to put things away. Holy Trinity parish is so blessed by your 
willingness to help out when needed, Thank you! We thank you and 
we thank God for the day and for the downpour of rain to help cool us 
off and for the children who had a ball playing in the puddles.  
 
We Are Back in the Business of Recycling!  
Please continue to bring your aluminum beverage cans to the parish 
when you come to Mass or when you are passing though the area you 
can put them at the garage door. Please make sure they are tied shut.  
We also recycle spent batteries. Please place them in the plastic tub on 
the steps in the vestibule, so they can be disposed of properly. 

HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for June 12, 2022 
 

    Weekend Offertory:              Budget:                 Collection    
                                                $6,400.00                $5,664.00 
                           
Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Fr. Angelo and Fr. Matt 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Prayer List 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
New Emmanuel Parish Email Addresses…Please update your  
records:  Emmanuel Parish Office, emmparishoffice@gmail.com;  
Br. Matt Schaefer, brothermattcpps@gmail.com.  
 

Vacation Bible School June 27 - July 1. Registration forms DUE 
TOMORROW. Forms are available in back of church and on the  
parish website. We still need adult volunteers to help with VBS;  
if you’re interested, contact Br. Matt,  brothermattcpps@gmail.com.  
 
Consider Making Gifts of Stock or Mutual Fund Shares  
Donating shares of stock or mutual funds that have increased in value 
may benefit both your parish and provide personal financial benefits. 
Depending on your age, it may be beneficial for you to contribute 
assets directly from a retirement savings plan. For more information 
on making such gifts please contact Brother Matt at the Parish Office, 
brothermattcpps@gmail.com. 
 

Holy Father’s Prayer Intention...For families 
We pray for Christian families around the world; may they embody 
and experience unconditional love and advance in holiness in their 
daily lives. 
 
From the Joyful Noiseletter:  

Sign outside St. John's Episcopal Church, Ingsville, MD: 
"Where do bad rainbows go? 
Prism. It's a long sentence." 

                                ‒ via Lorene Irving, Lutherville Timonium, MD 

EMMANUEL CHURCH 

    Generous Contributions for June 12, 2022 
      

     Weekend Offertory:                                    Collection  
                                                                         $  7,273.00 
     St. Vincent de Paul:                                    $     727.30 
     Year to date surplus:                               $10,875.00 
 
   Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
   Fr. Angelo and Fr. Matt 

Yves Benimana                  
Michael Borgert                  
John Carner                         
Kelli Anne Cartuyvelles     
Jon Chachula 
Laura Chachula           
Caleb Fowler            

Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military           

David Musgrove          
Diane Nyirasimbi                          
Anthony Pelfrey 
Jessica Pruitt 
Susan Varmuza  
Justin Williams   

Jacob Gutwein 
Nicholas Kern 
Morgan Konsdorf                
Cody Landers              
Greg Marcus               
Alex McGarvey           
Zachary McIntyre       

Virginia Allen 
Dave Cartuyvelles 
Nancy Cartuyvelles 
Michael Dalessio 
Marilyn Dehner 
Annette & John Fohl 
Cindy Gardina 
Gary George  
Craig Hathaway 
George Hendrix   

Trisha Junker 
Thomas Ledinsky 
Patrick McDonald 
Phyllis Pence 
Tony Rocco 
Randy Rosenthal 
Katie Schultz 
Louie Schulze 
Robert Thoman 

Jan Timerding  
Special Intention 
Adam 
Christine 
Dale 
Grant 
Justin 
Kelli  
Helen 

IT’S GOING TO BE A FUN TIME! 
Be Sure To Sign Up The Kids and Grandkids 

BEYOND BELIEF 
WHERE FAITH AND SCIENCE MEET 

Vacation Bible School 
At Holy Trinity Center 

June 20-24 
9:00 A.M. – Noon 

Ages 4 – 12 are welcome 
$25.00 per student; $50.00 per family 

Some scholarships available  
There are registrations forms in the back of church. 

Bring one with you when you bring the kids in the morning. 
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Married couples celebrating significant wedding anniversar ies 
can get a congratulatory certificate from Archbishop Schnurr. If you 
are celebrating your golden anniversary (50th), you are invited to 
attend one of the two Golden Masses: In Dayton: Aug. 13 4:30pm 
Immaculate Conception: In Cincinnati: Aug. 14 11:00am, Cathedral 
Basilica of St. Peter. To get a certificate or to register, contact Ana 
Ramiriez 513-263-3384.  
 

Ember Days - The seminarians of the Archdiocese invite young men 
entering their sophomore year of high school through outgoing 
seniors to a day of fun, prayer, sports and food. Ember Days will be 
8:30 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, July 20 at Sacred Heart Church, 
McCartyville and on Thursday, July 28 at Mount St. Mary’s 
Seminary & School of Theology in Cincinnati. To register and for 
more information, please go to https://catholicaoc.org/vocations. 
 
Loving Life 5K Fun Run - July 16th at 8:30am at Englewood 
Metropark Lawwill Shelter, 100 E. National Road, $35.00 a person.  
The money raised will support Elizabeth New Life Center. We found 
that it takes $500 to save the life of one baby. T-Shirt is included with 
your entry if registered by June 26. The 5k route will be run on the 
paved walking paths within Englewood Metropark. The course is pet, 
stroller and walker friendly! Register at elizabethnewlife.org or contact 
Lauren Koranek 937-991-0166. 
 

 

 
 

 

Congratulations to Chelsea O’Diam & Eric Trufhaw who were  
married at St. Joe’s on Saturday. May your love for one another grow 
stronger with each passing day.  
 

Congratulations to William & Heather  O’Meara on the baptism of 
their daughter Ivy Roisin on June 12. 
 

Congratulations to Jose & Hazel Justo on the baptism of the 
daughter Eliana Mariel and to Ramon & Yajaira Lopez on the  
baptism of their daughter Yaslin AltaGracia on Saturday.   
  
We need two new servers for  the 10:00 Mass on Sunday. Training 
is provided. We also need a couple more people to help say the rosary 
before the 10:00 Mass. Will you help? 
 

175th Series - Did You Know:  The church bell in the Tower of  
St. Joseph’s Church was baptized or blessed as “Patrick”, this is the 
same bell placed in the original church building 1859. The bell was 
made in Cincinnati and weighs 3600 pounds it was placed in the present 
tower of the “new” church and was used the first time on Christmas Day 
1910. Two small windows in the tower entrance depict St. Peter in 
Chains Cathedral and the original St. Joseph’s Church.  
 

Save the Date! - Our next 175th anniversary celebration will be on 
Sunday, October 9th featuring a procession and street party on 2nd St. 
Stay tuned for additional information.  
 

Have you registered?  If you attend Mass at St. Joe’s but have never 
registered as a member of the parish, please consider doing so. It’s 
easy...just call the rectory at 228-9272.   
 

Parish Life Center   
All Parish Life Center pledges:  $826,378 
Total Donations collected to date:  $666,122 

  Demeter IT, LLC     Adam Demeter, Parishioner 
                 

Computer/Laptop fixes and installs, Virus removal                              
Smart Home Device set-up       

 937-902-0476   
       myitguy@demeter-it.com            demeter-it.com 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 
CELL 937-608-1481 

 
   The Enterprise Roofing & 

Sheet Metal Co. 
   1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 

 

   Phone 937-298-8664   Fax 937-298-4516 
    sneumeister@enterpriserfg.com 

 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL—RESIDENTIAL 

 

 
 
  

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

Please keep the following people in your prayers.  

Call the rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

 

  Attorney Diane Kappeler  DePascale 
  OSBA bd certified Specialist in Family Law 
  120 W. 2nd St. – Suite 507, Dayton, OH 
  Settlement Negotiations, Trial &/or Appeal 
  (937) 223–0966 www.DePascaleLaw.com 

 
 

Bainbridge Hall (Affordable Excellence) 
267 Bainbridge St., Dayton, OH 45402-2208 

Banquets, Receptions, Business Meetings 
(937) 224-8566  www.bainbridgehall.org 

 Alice Kompar 
eXp Realty 

 

Ready to buy or sell your home?   
Call me first! 

937-344-5535                                                                      

                        www.daytondreamhome.com 
 

alice@daytondreamhome.com 

Area Activities  

Michael Glackin 
Gary Grump 
Bennett Hart 
Paul Hartke 
Marie Henry 
Colette Kropp 
Alma Landry 
Colleen Maples 
William Meikle 
Mary Beth O’Connor 
Greg Osif 
Vanessa Padgett 
Tom Puckett 

Cheryl Anderson 
Austin Beggin & Family 
Colby Berry 
Jim Brokamp 
Bob Bruns 
Kathy Buschur 
Sara Bustetter 
Mooneen Caufield 
Michael Culp 
Rita Downs 
Sarah Dugan 
John Fitzgerald 
Jim Flynn  

Victor Polovskis 
Theresa Reiff 
Tony Riggs 
Janet Rudy-Gerrard 
Terri Sullivan 
Jack Summers 
Rick Summers 
Karen Thomas 
Tony Trick 
Joann Weisenbach 
Sharon Wenzel 
Linda 
 

Generous Contributions for June 12, 2022 
 

              Weekend Offertory:                             Collection  
                                                                           $7,500.00 
              Charity:                                                $   152.00 
                                         
      Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
      Fr. Angelo and Fr. Matt 
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